

COMMITTEE NEWSLETTER October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

This is the final committee letter that I'll be writing before Will, who is now the new Chair takes over. I would like to thank all staff and the lovely committee for their ongoing support which I have received for many years being part of Pre School. Rachel who has been our Treasurer for the past 3 years has also stepped down and we would like to welcome James to this role, with the support of Rebecca. Thank you Rachel and I wish you well in your move.

On Friday we held our annual Monsters Ball. The weather held and the fireworks were released!

Thank you to all who attended. It was once again a very enjoyable evening for parents and children.

Fundraising is very important to the upkeep of Pre School. Without it we would struggle to provide extra enrichment for the children. If you have any ideas that would help us, then please feel free to speak to a committee member or staff. In the meantime, over the next few weeks, we have some events planned, so please come and support us.

Committee – The committee contacts are as follows.

Chair Will Reeves Publicity Ellen Frost Secretary Isobel Crowther 100 Club Freya Wallace

Treasurer James Nichols

Rebecca Harwood Events Vicky Bailey
Karen McGowan

Facebook - Keep up to date with news and events on our Facebook page – search Middle Barton Pre-School and like the page.

100 Club – The 100 club is one of the activities that we run to help raise funds. By purchasing just 1 number and becoming a member of the 100 Club, you'll not only help support the Pre-School, but you could win up to £40. The more numbers you have, the more chances you have to win. The 100 club costs £12 a year per number and membership runs from September to August. Every month 2 numbers are drawn, each winning £10. At Christmas there is a special draw of one prize of £40. For more information and to purchase a number please see Freya or a member of staff at Pre-School.

Forthcoming Events

Friday 24th November: The tree lighting at the Sports and Social Club between 6pm and 8pm. Look out for posters and Facebook for more details.

Saturday 2nd December: Tree lighting in Holliers Field. Look out for posters and Facebook for more details.

Sunday 10th December: Santas Sleigh. Once again, he and his merry band of elves will be visiting the village between 5.30pm and 7.30pm. More details and route can be found closer to the day.

Caroline
Pre-school Committee

middlebartonpreschool@gmail.com www.middlebartonpreschool.co.uk